Sutton’s Children and Young People’s Plan 2010/11
HAVE YOUR SAY!
If you are brimming with ideas on how Sutton’s services for children and young people can make the biggest impact then here’s a chance to have your say!  The Children’s Trust Board (which has representatives from the council, schools, health, police and the voluntary sector) is now consulting on the Children and Young People’s Plan for 2010/11.  The plan will help agencies to develop and target their services for children and young people over the coming year.  
Over the next six weeks we want to hear your views on the key challenges facing children and young people in Sutton today and what you think are the most effective approaches for tackling them.
The questions in the consultation are on the issues about which we are particularly keen to hear your views but if there are other issues you think we have missed then we want to hear about them too.
Please remember that the economic situation means that we are looking for imaginative ideas that do not cost lots of money. 
We are encouraging as many responses as possible to this consultation, whether they are from individuals or joint responses on behalf of particular groups or organisations.  There may be questions you or your organisation does not feel is relevant to you – if so, leave them out.  Group responses e.g. from School Councils may want to concentrate on just one or two of the questions.

Please email completed questionnaires to joan.martin@sutton.gov.uk or if you don’t have access to a computer please send to:

Joan Martin
CYPLS Service Management

London Borough of Sutton

Stonecourt
2 North Street
Carshalton

SM5 2HU
All completed forms should be returned by Friday, 5th March 2010 please
Please remember to fill in your details at the end so that we can feed back to you the results of the consultation.














